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Dear Deputy Sheehan, 

I refer to your correspondence dated 7th May 2025. 

There are 4.5 WTE consultant endocrinologists working within the adult diabetes service at University Hospital 
Limerick. This follows the recent successful recruitment of two consultant endocrinologists, one of which is a full 
time post for UHL and the other split between UHL (0.5WTE) and community services care (0.5 WTE).  

In relation to nursing staff, there is one advanced nurse practitioner (ANP) in post for acute diabetes and one 
candidate ANP in post for integrated care. In addition, there are 2.75 WTE clinical nurse specialists in post within 
the adult diabetes service. 

There are currently two senior dieticians in post within the service. 

 There are also four administration staff supporting the diabetic service in University Hospital Limerick. 

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries. 

Kind Regards, 

_________________ 
IAN CARTER 
CEO Midwest Acute and Older People Services 
HSE Mid West  
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